MINUTES, May 14, 2019 meeting of the Lay Leadership Development Committee

[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Perry Beider, Lydia Fettig, Julie Grimes, Amanda Poppei

In the meeting, the LLDC discussed plans for the Board election at the June 9th Membership Meeting.  Specifically, the group:

· Discussed the guidance to be given to the candidates on the length and content of their campaign statements.
· Agreed to hold a candidates’ forum after platform on June 2nd.
· Discussed and agreed on balloting procedures.

The LLDC also agreed on speaking roles for the report to the membership at the June 9th meeting.

